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King Mongkut’s University of Technology Thonburi on 
Instructional Management after Midterm Examination for Semester 2/2019 

 

 
Recently, the COVID-19 epidemics has become more severe and spread to many 

countries worldwide. Moreover, this disease has been transmitted from person to person as 
found in several countries. 

Therefore, in order to control the situation and prevent the spread of COVID-19, the 
School of Liberal Arts (SoLA) shall issue an announcement on measures and surveillance for 
COVID-19 epidemics on instructional management after the midterm examination for 
Semester 2/2019 as follows. 

1. In the current situation, teaching in the classroom is still allowed. However, the 
lecturers shall perform the same measures as the procedures on the midterm 
examination. The students shall pass the screening point and receive a sticker before 
entering the classroom. 

2. Please postpone any outdoor activities or study visits which require the students’ 
participation. 

3. The compensation for online teaching of special lecturers are still available. Please 
provide evidence of teaching for further check and payment process. 

4. For the cancelled midterm examination of any courses, if the lecturers desire to 
arrange an examination within or outside working hours, please notify Head of 
Departments/Offices within 2 weeks after this announcement. The examination 
shall be arranged under the same procedures on the midterm examination and the 
lecturers shall be required to invigilate the examination. 

This announcement shall be immediately effective until any change is made. 

Issued on 11 March 2020. 
 
 
 

 
 

(Asst. Prof. Dr. Sasitorn Suwannathep) 
Dean of The School of Liberal Arts 

 


